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C.R.O.P. Walk Challenge!  

The youth have challenged themselves to raise 
$1,000.00 for the alleviation of hunger in Knox coun-
ty and overseas.  If a teenager approaches you for a 
sponsorship, please be generous to help us achieve 
our goalñor break it!  Then Perry Brokaw, our 
Knox County CROP Chairperson, says we can 
choose which color to dye his hair!   

 Build -Your -Own Taco Bar                           
       S u n d a y ,  O c t o b e r  1                                                              

Join us downstairs in the Fellowship Hall following 
the 10:45 am service.  We will have all of the fixings 
for your choice of delightfully crunchy or deliciously 
soft tacos.  Come join in for  food prepared and 
served by the youth of Gay Street.  Spending time 
together at the table is a fantastic way to be  the 
church with old and new friends.   Donations are 
gratefully accepted to support TWO Youth Work 
Mission trips next summer.   

We would love to have you join us!!!   If you would 
like more information about the plans of the Youth 
Work Mission Team, feel free to email Gail Lashley 
Gailrn@hotmail.com, or Lauren Miller, lajmmil-
ler@gmail.com  
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Tower Topics 
Tower Topics is published monthly. The sub-
mission deadline for the November issue 
will be Thursday, October 12, 2017.  Email 
church news and photos to Jan Talbott at 
jtalbott@gaystreetumc.org                                
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The people of Gay Street United 
Methodist Church connect to God, 
to  all people and to the world in   
ministry.                   

Children's Message 
Training  

Join us on Wednesday, October 18 at 
6:30 p.m. in room #103 on the first 
floor.  For those of you who have 
thought, maybe one day Iõll give 
that a try,  but I really donõt know 
what to doé.keeping three simple 
things in mind will help you have 
the skills to give a smooth and 

meaningful childrenõs message. If you would like to investigate the 
possibility of giving a message, but are not ready to commit, no 
problem, you are welcome!  See the Caring and Connected card in 
worship or contact Rev. Lauren, 740-392-6626, or txt 404-444-0280 to 
register your interest.   

Reading the Gospel of Luke with Rev. Karen. This class opens the 
Bible, reads together, discusses and interacts with the gospel.  The 
group will discern what the scripture meant for the culture in which 
it was written and what it means for us today.  What does it tell us 
about who God is and who we are as followers of Jesus?  There is 
still time to join the group!  Wednesdays at 4:00 pm or 7:00 pm.   

 

The Wired Word  meets every Sunday morning at 9:30 in rm. 103 , 
the Varsity room.  Current national and worldwide headlines are 
addressed through a biblical faith perspective.   

 

Bible stories, Not Just for Little Kids.  We remember reading the 

famous stories of the Bible as children. We learned Jesus loves us, 

we learned do unto others as you would have them do unto you.  As 

adults, we find a whole new depth and width of meaning.  Meet up 

with other parents and Joe Bell in the Kurella room 102 for an inter-

esting exploration of the famous Bible stories we thought we knew.  

 

Understanding Racism :  Monday, October 9, 7:00 p.m. in Hunter 
Hall, beside Happy Bean inside the  downtown Nazarene building 
on Main Street.  Join this ecumenical gathering for discussion and 
growth in understanding of ourselves and our world. We will focus 
on the book òWaking Up Whiteó during the 7 week study.  Waking 
up White, was written by Debby Irving a graduate of Kenyon. You 
may pick up a copy of the book at Paragraphs bookstore downtown.  

  



                             Youth Ministries                                                                     
UMYF  United Methodist Youth Fellowship                                                                             
    (aka Youth group)   

Sunday, Oct. 1     Taco Bar Fundraiser, 12:00 pm.  Gail Lashley leads.                                                                                                            

     Painting the UMYF room, 5:00 pm Mid High and &                                 

      6:00 pm Senior High. Eric Diehl leads. 

Sunday, Oct. 8     Games in the Square.  5:00 pm.  Both groups will go to the Town square for feats of skill 

  and craziness  Rev. Lauren and Eric lead. 

Sunday, Oct. 15   C.R.O.P. Walk.  1:30 registration at Memorial Park, 2:00 pm kick-off.  Todd Burson leads. 

Sunday, Oct. 22   No UMYF. 

Sunday, Oct. 29   Surprise activities with Meghan Durbin.  

 

Sunday Morning Senior High   

Senior Highs are starting off the year will a video discussion series that makes accessible the questions we 
have about God in our lives, how we live out what we believe, and what happens when things do not go as 
planned.  Each short film theme comes directly from scripture and brings faith to life.  Senior highs meet in 
room 303 on the third floor.    

                          Bghkcqdmôr Lhmhrsqhdr

Childrenõs Sunday school.  This year we focus on Beginnings with God in our Rotation Sunday school, 4 yrs. 
old - 3rd grade.  Through the stories of Abraham and Sarah, Joseph and His Brothers, the Exodus from Egypt, 
the birth of Jesus and his baptism, in the calling of Jesusõ helpers and the story of Peter and John our kids will 
discover how God continually calls his people, including us, to new beginnings.  Each day we can begin 
again to trust and be faithful followers of Jesus.   

Bible Beams , for grades 4, 5, and 6, is exploring discipleship through the Gospel of Matthew.  Our journey 
will include artistic expression, baking, singing, acts of service and Bible study!  They gather in the Bible 
Beams classroom, rm. 301 on the third floor. 

 

Lending a Helping Hand  

How Can You Help the Victims Of Hurricane Harvey and Irma?     Those that wish 
to make a financial contribution to the relief efforts, you can donate by writing a check to 
GSUMC and marking in the memo line: Fund 901670  which will go to the UMCOR US 
Disaster Response Fund.   Jason Frazer will also let us know when trained ERTs will have 
an opportunity to go to the areas in need to assist in the recovery efforts.  If you are interested, please be in 
touch with him at jasonfrazermtv@gmail.com  So far our congregation has given $4,485 to UMCOR Fund 
901670!!  Praise the Lord! 
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 September J.O.Y.  -  Friendship and Missions    -Roger Marra 

 

The recent September JOY outing provided six individuals with 
reconnecting with òoldó friends and seeing the community at 
Copeland Oaks and how the United Methodist covenant in mission 
with them is alive and exciting!  

Our outing to Sebring was enjoyed immensely as we connected 
with good friends, John and Carol Topping, and Bobbi Wright.  The 
Toppingõs graciously had invited us over a year ago to come visit 
and see Copeland Oaks in itõs beauty and splendor. 

Copeland Oaks was founded in 1963, with the first building being 
erected on the grounds in 1966.  Kenneth Cope, a prominent       
attorney in Canton at the time, along with his wife, Lela, and their 
family, deeded 72 acres of the family orchard to the then Northeast 
Ohio Conference of the United Methodist Church.  

Copeland Oaks is a non-profit retirement community operating in 
covenant with the United Methodist Church and is open to per-
sons of all faith. 

Our group enjoyed a wonderful tour of the grounds led by our guide, Karla Maple, and the Toppingõs.  Karla de-
tailed with much enthusiasm the offerings available through villa, apartment, 
assisted living, and medical center living.  Each of these areas are tastefully 
furnished to the needs and wishes of those living in each area. 

The many offerings of programs and amenities are beyond compare to any 
facility that most of us have visited.  There are numerous ministries and     
activities that residents can be involved in at their leisure, as well as many 
opportunities for health and wellness sessions in exercise areas, including the 
beautiful pool area. There is also a woodshop area, thrift shop, arts and craft 
area, as well as the beautiful Chapel for services offered each Sunday evening 
and Wednesday evening. 

Copeland Oaks encourages residents to find their own church home in the 
surrounding areas, so no Sunday morning services are held, thus the evening vespers offered the two evenings. 

Lunch was graciously provided by the staff of Copeland Oaks and we were able to 
have good conversation around the table with two couples that are quite active in 
their life there with volunteering and speaking of life at Copeland Oaks.  

Bobbi proudly showed off her beautiful apartment and John and Carol invited us to 
their villa after our tour.  The warmth in both of these areas made all of us feel right 
at home, and we easily understand, how thankful they are to be a part of such a car-
ing community.  

We want to express our warm thanks to John and Carol for inviting us to their home to share their love of 
Copeland Oaks and it was great to renew our friendship with them and Bobbi.  

After leaving Copeland Oaks, we drove into the small and neat little town of Sebring to stop by a Five and Dime 
store that Carol suggested;  it was a store that brought back the memories of the old Five and Dime stores. 

All taking part were amazed at the beauty and surroundings of Copeland Oaks and gained a better appreciation of 
the covenant that the United Methodist Church has with our mission monies and Copeland Oaks.  
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